



Rosebank Public School

Respect | Integrity | Service & Safety | Excellence

340 Rosebank Road
Rosebank NSW 2480
Email: rosebank-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Principal: Mrs Juanita Thomson

Phone 66882126

2021 Year 4, 5, 6 Excursion to Sydney and Port Macquarie

3 February 2021

Dear Parents & Carers,

Since our booking was confirmed in December 2020, we have had Sydney region based Covid-19 cases. With this in mind, we ask that you respond to this survey regarding the excursion.

If we go ahead with the excursion –

- A \$40 deposit needs to be paid by the end of March to confirm your child's participation.
- Up until 8 weeks prior to the excursion date, if we had to cancel due to concerns for everyone's safety, all \$40 deposits would be lost to cover accommodation.
- After this time frame, 50% of each individual student's full cost [approx. \$620] would be lost.

We are asking the families of Clunes, Goolmangar and Rosebank if they are prepared to go ahead with the excursion knowing a decision to cancel the excursion could be made prior to 8 weeks and all deposits will be lost; or do we cancel the excursion now and look for local day trips. We really want our students to experience this trip however safety will always be our first priority.

Juanita Thomson
Principal – Rosebank PS

Michelle Slee
Principal - Clunes PS.

Rachel Bertuzzi
Principal Goolmangar PS

2021 Y4, 5, 6 Excursion to Sydney and Port Macquarie

- YES – I am happy to go ahead with the excursion and know that if the schools make a decision to cancel at 8 weeks prior to the excursion date, I **WILL** lose my \$40 deposit; and I **WILL** lose 50% of the full cost if the schools cancel closer than the 8weeks time frame.
- NO – Cancel the excursion now.

Family Name: _____ Signature: _____

Please return this note by Friday 12th February 2021